
 

 
 
 

INFORMATION 

Economic Regulation Authority                                              
Consumer Consultative Committee 

MEETING OF 6 MARCH 2013 

 

The Economic Regulation Authority Consumer Consultative Committee (ERACCC) was 
established in 2005 and comprises a diverse range of members representing the interests of a 
wide range of consumers.  The ERACCC exists to provide input to the ERA and to act as an 
information distribution channel for the ERA for the benefit of Western Australian consumers. 

The ERACCC held its first meeting for the year on 6 March 2013.  The following presentations 
were made at the meeting: 

The smart meter experience: Customer and network benefits from smart meters and 
associated technologies – The ERACCC received a presentation on customer and network 
benefits from smart meters and associated technologies from Mr Mike Davidson, Western 
Power. 

Inquiry into the Efficient Costs and Tariffs of the Water Corporation, Aqwest and the 
Busselton Water Board - The ERACCC received a presentation on the Inquiry into the Efficient 
Costs and Tariffs of the Water Corporation, Aqwest and the Busselton Water Board from Mr Bill 
Scanlan, ERA. 

2011/12 Annual Performance Report – Energy Retailers – The ERACCC received a 
presentation on the 2011/12 Annual Performance Report – Energy Retailers from Mr Paul Reid, 
ERA. 

More information about ERACCC is available on the ERA website. 

The ERACCC will next meet on 5 June 2013. 
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